
 
 
Teammates, 
 
Recently, Governor Ricketts and First Lady Susanne Shore announced 
an initiative to “Reconnect Nebraska.”  As we recover from the 
pandemic and life begins to return to normal, we are encouraged to 
reconnect with one another and engage in activities that were 
interrupted during COVID-19.  
 
For State government operations, recovery and reconnection means 
resuming pre-COVID service levels.  For the Department of 
Administrative Services, this means that we will continue to provide the 
same high level of service to our customers that we have been since the 
pandemic started. 
 
I continue to be very proud and appreciative of the role that our entire 
DAS team played in helping us get to this point.  From procuring PPE, to 
enabling business continuity, and processing federal relief aid, our 
agency made major contributions to the State’s response and recovery 
from COVID-19.  If you know of anyone whom is deserving of individual 
recognition you can visit “Nebraska Reflects,” which is a platform 
launched by First Lady Shore where Nebraskans can honor those who 
stepped up to help combat COVID-19.    
 
Thank you again to all of our DAS teammates who have stepped up to 
help Nebraska overcome the adversity of the past year.     

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fwatch%2Flive%2F%3Fv%3D491228182213000%26ref%3Dwatch_permalink&data=04%7C01%7Ceric.maher%40nebraska.gov%7C2cc8a3b3f8ba4f4d8d8108d926b9422e%7C043207dfe6894bf6902001038f11f0b1%7C0%7C0%7C637583399378408980%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=Drf%2BAyb7dKWsUkSkmD%2BajKFWUWfD1NjwTklC0p6aSF4%3D&reserved=0
https://das.nebraska.gov/about/docs/From%20the%20Director's%20Desk-%202020%20Success.pdf
https://www.linkedin.com/feed/update/urn:li:activity:6800144486451200001
https://www.linkedin.com/feed/update/urn:li:activity:6805980761574006784
https://www.linkedin.com/feed/update/urn:li:activity:6805980761574006784
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fneimpact.org%2Freflects&data=04%7C01%7Ceric.maher%40nebraska.gov%7C2cc8a3b3f8ba4f4d8d8108d926b9422e%7C043207dfe6894bf6902001038f11f0b1%7C0%7C0%7C637583399378418939%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=KA6hKM9otLhBlSRpKwMdJj8YDKEniFyeLCc7dRNXJ70%3D&reserved=0


 
You can find more information on “Reconnect Nebraska” in the 
Governor’s news release.   
 
Regards,     
 
Jason Jackson 
Director, Department of Administrative Services 
 

https://governor.nebraska.gov/press/gov-ricketts-first-lady-shore-launch-initiative-reconnect-nebraska

